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Thursday, November 10, 2022                                                                     SWS/ACD/2022-23/47 

    

Dear Parent 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

 

The students of class -2 are excitedly gearing up for the Theatre Fest. Keeping this in mind we will be 

having a practice session on Saturday, 12th November 2022 from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. The buses will 

not ply so you are requested to drop and pick up your ward. Please ensure your ward comes to school 

after having a nutritious breakfast in the morning. Kindly ensure your ward comes dressed up in his/her 

school uniform and carries their tiffin and water bottle on Saturday. 

Kindly ensure you ward is present for the practice. 

 

Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 
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